
August 17, 1997
Page 2

2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

August 17, 1997
Inger Qvarnstrom

Skogsbruksvagen 29

83173 Ostersund, Sweden

Dear Inger:
I hope this letter finds you well.

I am the grandson of Anna Perrson and the son of Kenneth Dahl.  I have sent you some information on the descendants of Anna Persson and her husband John Dahl.

I have additional information if you want it.

I have seen some of your letters, and I am very interested in your genealogy work.

I can be reached on the internet by email, and I can also try to do searches on the internet.  I will search for anyone who knows anything about Magnus Magnusson and I will let you know if I find out anything.

I would like to buy your books.  Please tell me how many Dollars or Kroner they are, and I will send you a money order in either Dollars or Kroner for them.  Should I make the money order payable to you?  I do not speak Swedish, but I hope that I can translate them easily.

I will be happy to send you any additional genealogy information that I can find.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

